MINUTES

Leesville Road Football Families

Date | time June 7, 2016; 7pm | Meeting called to order by Dan Sullivan

In Attendance

Sign-in sheets in Football Families Binder

Board Members in Attendance

Dan Sullivan
Jonas Van Hoosier
Mary Schilder
Judy Melvin
Linda Sullivan
Kellie Schachle

Budget

Mary Schilder presented the current budget. A copy of which can be found in the Football Families' Binder.

Program Requests

Jonas VanHoosier discussed the program requests we have met for the team. They include a generator for the practice field and Ipod shuffles for music to be used during practice to help with timing of drills.

Fundraisers / Community Support

Jonas Van Hoosier reminded attendees about the Golf Classic to be held on July 11th at Wildwood Green. The total number of golfers can be up to 120. Sponsorships are still available. Meeting attendees are encouraged to sign up at the website to play and to encourage friends and family to participate. Because this is one of only 2 fundraisers, participation is needed.

Linda Hamilton encouraged participation in the Leesville Football Families Relay for Life team. Our team fundraising has so far placed us 6th out of 28 teams. Participants can

register on line or just show up at the event. Concessions will be open and participants are reminded to wear Leesville Green.

Coach's Update

Coach Wilson provided the following information:

- -- More than 90 players participated in spring practice so far.
- -- Summer practice arrival time is 645. Players will lift from 7-8 and practice from 830-10.
- -- June calendar is updated on our website.
- -- Select layers will participate in 7 on 7s at UNC, ECU, and NCSU. Coach encouraged players and parents to check team calendar frequently for updates.
- -- Coach encourages players to get their "ticket to play" during announced dates which will ensure all paperwork is completed.
- -- Coach said he is pleased with all the work by the players in the weight room during the Spring.
- -- Coach said equipment handouts will be completed by Aug 1st.

Other

Judy Melvin encouraged family members to sign up on our website for some of the many volunteer opportunities.

Kellie Schachle reminded attendees to subscribe to the various methods of team communications – email, text messaging, twitter and facebook. Families were reminded to check the team website Irhspride.com to stay informed of calendar updates and announcements

Next Meeting

Date and time of next meeting is to be determined based on availability of board members to attend.